
BAMA GOLD CORP. P.O. Box 10322, Pacific Centre 
Suite 1450 - 701 West Georgia Street  
Vancouver, BC  V7Y 1G5 
Tel: 604 678 8941  Fax: 604 689 7442  

 
 

 
NORTHROCK ANNOUNCES NAME CHANGE TO BAMA GOLD 

 
 
Vancouver, British Columbia, December 13, 2011 – Bama Gold Corp. (formerly – “Northrock 
Resources Inc.” (TSX Venture: NRK)) (the “Company”) is pleased to announce that effective 
December 13, 2011 the Company’s has changed its name to Bama Gold Corp. 
 
At the commencement of trading on December 13, 2011, Bama Gold’s common shares will trade 
on the TSX Venture Exchange under the ticker symbol BMA. 
 
For further information contact Kirk Gamley, Vice President – Corporate Development of 
Northrock Resources Inc., at (604) 678-8941. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
BAMA GOLD CORP. 
 
Signed 
_______________________ 
Karl Kottmeier 
President 
 
 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.   
 
 


